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Inspection by the Catholic Schools Inspectorate on behalf of Rt Rev. David Oakley, Bishop of Northampton- Date of inspection 14/15 June 2023
I have pleasure in enclosing the report from the recent inspection. I am delighted that you have shown that it is possible to provide evidence of delivering outstanding provision for Catholic life, RE and Collective worship under the new Catholic School Inspection framework.  There is much to be proud of within this report and I note from this report that
“faith ambassadors and prayer leaders lead with great confidence, emulating their love of God and service to others”
“The whole school is a sacred space”
A copy of the full report must be made available to all registered parents within five working days of receipt of this report. It will also be available electronically on the diocesan and CES websites.
A copy of the report has also been sent to the chair of your governing board. 
Attached to this email is also a copy of our post-inspection survey. I would very much appreciate your considered response as it will help us to improve our service to the bishop. 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your support and assistance in the inspection process.
With every good wish.
[image: ]Yours sincerely



Collette Curtis 
Director of Schools
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